
6th Class Working from Home May 5th-8th 2020 
 

Dear 6th Class, 
We hope you are all keeping well. Thank you to all of you who have been very busy 
sending work to your teachers. This week is a revision week. It is a chance for you to go 
over the work you have been doing over the last few weeks. It is also a chance for you to 
catch up on any work you haven’t had a chance to complete yet.  
 If you have any difficulties or worries, please contact your teacher using email.  We are 
here to help.  
ngately@comanswoodprimary.ie 
jmannion@comanswoodprimary.ie 
kcrehan@comanswoodprimary.ie 
mmaher@comanswoodprimary.ie  
 
Take care and stay safe 
Ms Crehan 
Ms Maher 
Ms Mannion 
Ms Gately 
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